
Credit lndustriel et Commercial 

September 26, 2016 

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11545 Rockville Pike, Rockville, MD 20852 

Re: SB22.151 

To whom it may concern 

This is to confirm that the Letter of Credit SB22.151 issued in favor of US Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission on December 15, 1999 with reference to Docket No. 40-2259, 
License No. SUA-672 is currently open on our books with a value of USD834,954.00. As 
per the terms of the LC, the expiry date will automatically extend on an annual basis. 

Do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

1 ~-
Joye M. Dawkins 
Vice President 

cc: Nicolas Regent 

New York Branch• 520 Madison Avenue, New York, NY 10022 

TeL (212) 715-4400 • Fax (212) 715-4477 


